
From: jojo steyr <  
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:18 PM 
To: Michele Freethy <Michele.Freethy@barrie.ca> 
Subject:  
 
Good afternoon Michele, 
 
Thank you for your time today. I live on  and know that no one on the street wants the 
new building to be higher than 12 storeys. My name is Irene Spalvieri and I live at . 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Irene 
 




